THE INSTITUTE FOR ADVANCED STUDY

PRINCETON, NEW JERSEY

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 26 April 1955

Dear Dr. Bennett:

On the recommendation of the Faculty of the
School of Historical Studies, I am pleased formally
to offer you a membership in the Institute for
Advanced Study for the academic year 1955-1956,
during the period of your Guggenheim Fellowship.

We all look forward with pleasure to having
you with us for a visit.

Sincerely yours,
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Robert Oppenheimer

Dr. Emmett L. Bennett, Jr.
151 Linden Street
New Haven 11, Connecticut
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